
From: Kelly Young [mailto:kellyyoungkw@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2015 3:20 PM 
To: Melissa Paul-Leto <mleto@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: 830 Johnson Lane #00020260-000000 & 832 Johnson Lan #00020270-000000; AK # 1021016 
 
Dear Melissa Paul-Leto, 
 
I live at 831 Olivia Street and cannot attend the meeting regarding the variances of the two properties 
listed above.  I’m writing you to let you know I believe what they are requesting is out of scale of the 
neighborhood.  This neighborhood is very densely populated and over building a property will not 
contribute in any positive way.  We have rules and guidelines for a reason and I appreciate your support 
in this matter. 
 
Thank you kindly, 
 
Kelly A. Young 
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